
Dear Members, 

The golf carts are now being issued and billed based on their utilisation of time on the 
course. Meaning thereby, 

NO|DA 

1. The members will be permitted to use the carts for a specific period; for example, 
for a 9-hole round, 165 minutes, or 2 hours 45 minutes, and an 18-hole round, the 
round would be permitted in 315 minutes or 5 hours 15 minutes. In contrast, the 
super senior golfers would be given more time. 

2. The permitted time for 9 or 18 holes covers the maximum possible components of 
obstructions, even during hold-ups on the course. 

3. If the Golf carts are handed over beyond this permittable time, the published 
charges will be divided by the number of minutes and applied twice for the extra 
time used. 

4. The small extra charge is being used to ensure the timely return of the carts. We 
kindy requestaA golfers to return the carts on time to avoid additional charges. 

Regards 

SteveryMenezes 
Secrgtary 30.07.2024 
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